
Policy F.Y.I.
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FYI-444
Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have questions regarding this
announcement at
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov.

SUBJECT: Policy FYI-444 |Attorney General's Office, Child Support Services

TeamRelocation

This Policy FYI is to inform teammembers that the AGOChild Support Services Team,
previously located at theMaricopa County - North Valley Office, 11420N. 19th Ave
Phoenix, AZ 82029, has relocated effective June 17, 2024. The new address andmail
drop are:

AGChild Support Services
15 S. 15th Ave
Maildrop: 7611
Phoenix, AZ 85007

The AGOhas requested that anymail addressed to their team received at a different
location be forwarded to the new address.

This relocation only includes the AGO staff. Division of Child Support Services team
members stationed at 11420N. 19th Ave Phoenix, AZ 82029, will remain at that
location.

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as we cannot respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


